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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

Usinas Siderúrgicas de Minas Gerais S.A. – USIMINAS (“Usiminas” or “Company”) hereby presents 

its clarifications with regards to the Notice sent by B3 S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“B3”), transcribed below, 

which mentions the occurrence of fluctuations of securities:  

 

“August 6th, 2025 
260/2025-SLE 
 
Usinas Sid De Minas Gerais S.A.-Usiminas 

At. Thiago Da Fonseca Rodrigues 
Investor Relations Director 

 
Ref: Request for clarification on atypical oscillation 

Dear Sir, 

In view of the latest fluctuations recorded with the securities issued by this company, the number 
of trades and the quantity traded, as shown below, we request that you be informed, by 8/7/2025, 

if there is any fact that you are aware of, that can justify them. 

 

*Atualizado até às 11:49” 

With regards to the above, the Company hereby informs that it has no knowledge of any non-public fact 

or information which may justify the atypical fluctuations in the trading of securities issued by the Company. 

The Company also emphasizes that, on this date, before the opening of the trading session, it disclosed a 

Notice to the Market regarding the reduction of the equity interest held by Companhia Siderúrgica Nacional 

– CSN in Usiminas. 

 

Belo Horizonte, August 7th, 2025. 

 

Thiago Da Fonseca Rodrigues 

Finance and Investors Relations Vice-President Office 


